
Accessibility Statement – Sea Front Holiday Flats  

 

Unfortunately we are unable to accommodation full time wheel chair users as we have 

narrow nonstandard doorways, we do not have a lift and we have 3 steps into the property. 

The doorways were accepted by building control in the 1970’s and were the only way to 

convert the guest house layout into a self-contained unit.  


